
 
 
 

SHIRE OF PINGELLY 
 

CONSOLIDATION OF LOCAL PLANNING SCHEME No. 3 
 
As required under the Planning and Development Act 2005 the Shire of Pingelly has 
consolidated Local Planning Scheme No. 3 incorporating all the amendments made to the 
Scheme since its gazettal in 2008. 
 
The consolidation of the Scheme has been approved by the Western Australian Planning 
Commission pursuant to Section 89 (1) of the Planning and Development Act 2005. 
 
Submissions are invited from the public on the effectiveness of the consolidated scheme, 
the need for any amendment and/or the need for the making of a new scheme. 
 
The consolidated scheme is available for inspection at the offices of the Shire of Pingelly 
from 27 April 2016 until 17 May 2016. 
 
 
Gavin Pollock 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 
SHIRE OF PINGELLY 
17 Queen Street 
Pingelly WA 6308 

 


